
 

 

 
VI Student Network  

Internships For you   
After a very successful Student Network launch event in October, 

we are very pleased to inform you of our next event ‘Internships 

For You’.   

We will be collaborating with Blind In Business and Leonard 

Cheshire to deliver this event, both of whom will be telling you 

about how they support blind and partially sighted students into 

valuable and accessible internships,  

And more importantly, how they can support you! 

 

Laura from Leonard Cheshire will be talking to you about their 

‘Change 100 programme’, an internship programme that provides 

disabled students and graduates an opportunity to work in an 

organisation relevant to their career choice for 100 days, with them 

providing their support throughout. 

James from Blind In Business will be speaking about the many 

different internship programmes they support blind and partially 

sighted students in to, and what opportunities are currently 

available. 

 

When: Monday 3rd December 6pm – 8pm  

Where: Pocklington Hub, Tavistock House South (entrance D), 

Tavistock Square, London WC1H 9LG  

 

 

Want to join us? 

If you’d like to attend this event please let us know you’ll be joining us by 

emailing us at student.london@londonvision.org    

mailto:student.london@londonvision.org


 

 

We can arrange assistance from Euston station to our venue, if you’d 

like some support please let us know in advance, no later than Monday 

26th November. 

 

For any further enquiries please contact Alex Pepper on: 07970 725 620   

 

We look forward to welcoming you! 

 

Best Wishes  

The London Vision Team  


